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In order to meet the current scenario regarding job openings and to provide adequate 

knowledge about post measures after the graduation, a career guidance event was organized 

by Department of Mechanical Engineering, Kings College of Engineering, Punalkulam. The 

main focus of the event was Final Year students of Mechanical Engineering. There are 59 

Students in Final Year of Mechanical Engineering. The event was intimated to the 

beneficiaries through circular and WhatsApp. The event was conducted on 28/09/2021 at 

10.45 AM. Mr. S. Sabanayagam, AP/Mechanical presented the career guidance and the 

opportunities available in the society along with possible ways that a Mechanical 

Engineering graduate will have in their hand. Totally 54 students were attended the event at 

Room No 208, Block II. 

After the session, Feedback was obtained from the beneficiaries by Google form and 

the responses along with event screenshots were provided below for the reference. 

Screenshots of the Event: 

 



 

 

 



 

 

Feedback Obtained from Google Form: 

Parameter Excellent Satisfactory Good 
Yet to be 

improved 

Content of the Session 23 22 09 - 

Resource person delivery towards 

the prescribed content within the 

given time 

31 16 07 - 

Overall feedback about the session 34 09 11 - 

 

 

 

 

 

Event in charge    HoD/Mechanical   Principal 




